
 

        

 
 

 
 

Thursday 30th November 2023 
Poole Harbour Boat Trip 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next half term, the children will be doing their Brownsea Island topic. To support their learning of the local area, 
in particular Brownsea Island, we are planning a boat trip around the harbour.  
 
The boat trip is completely free of charge to all children. The funding for this trip is being generously 
donated by a private sponsor and is run as a joint venture between the Royal Society For The Protection Of 
Birds, Poole & District Members Group, Birds of Poole Harbour Education Charity and the Sound Approach. 
 
The dates of the visit are as follows: 
 
Friday 12th January 2024        4T and 4G 
 
Wednesday 17th January 2024        4W and 4Y 
 
Both visits will take place in the morning and your child will return to school for lunch by 12:30pm. Children will 
have their packed lunch or hot school meal upon returning to school.  
 
Please ensure that your child is suitably dressed, in non-uniform, on the day of their trip. It will be cold out on the 
water and warm clothes and a coat are essential. Please also check the weather forecast on the day as your 
child may also need waterproofs if the forecast is for rain. There is a downstairs, covered section on the boat, 
should the children get too cold. Should your child suffer with sea-sickness and take medication for this, please 
ensure they have taken it before arriving at school.  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this letter by going onto the school gateway system online by Friday 5th 
January to give consent for your child to attend the trip. 
 
We are really looking forward to the visit and hope it is an experience the children will remember for a long time 
to come.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

 
Miss Tizzard 
Head of Year 4 


